
 

 

Monday, December 18, 2017 
 

 

  

Congratulations! 

Congratulations to Division 18 from orange team.  With your help, they raised $953.80 through 

their bake sales.  This money will be going to help our Hillcrest Hampers.  A job well done.  

 

  

Battle of the Books! 

Wow!  We had 21 teams sign up for Battle of the Books!  That's a whole lot of warriors vying 

to be the top dogs!  It's not too late to join!  Battles start after Winter Break!  See Ms. Trieu if 

you're curious!  

 

NO CHOIR! 

No boys choir rehearsal on Tuesday morning (December 19) 

 

 
 

 

 

Good Morning.  I’m _____________ and I’m _____________ and these are the morning announcements. 


